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Mill near
plans to tum
working museum are at
years away.

Mark Griffiths said he was
still keeping an open mind to
possible uses for the listed
building but said he would
prefer to see it re-open as a
working mill which would be
open to visitors.

His views follow the
announcement that Enelish
Heritage has awarded [e milt
{.324,000 for emergency repairs.

The striking buildins', near
King' s Stan ley, stoppe-d
producrion in 1989.


